Golder Associates Inc.

6026 NW Ist Place
Gainesville, FL 32607
Telephone (352) 336-5600
Fax (352) 336-6603

May 11, 2009

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Attention: Mr. Syed Arif, P.E.
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RE: MOSAIC FERTILIZER, LLC - NEW WALES FACILITY

PROJECT NO. 0570059-061-AC

BEST AVAILABLE RETROFIT TECHNOLOGY EXEMPTION APPLICATION
WITHDRAWAL OF MAY 4 LETTER SUBMITTAL REVISING SCENARIO A

Dear Mr. Arif:

Mosaic Fertilizer, LLC (Mosaic) submitted a letter dated May 4, 2009, to the Florida Department
of Environmental Protection (FDEP), which revised the activities to be performed under
Scenario A of the Best Available Retrofit Technology (BART) exemption application for the
New Wales facility. The purpose of this letter is to withdraw that letter and the changes to
Scenario A stated therein. Therefore, for purposes of issuing the final BART permit, the
description of Scenario A remains the same as described in the exemption application dated

September 2008.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

hesitate to call me at (352) 336-5600.
Sincerely,

GOLDER ASSOCIATES INC.

Dk 6. Bl

David A. Buff, P.E., Q.E.P.
Principal Engineer
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cc: D. Turley, Mosaic
D. Jagiella, Mosaic
D. Jellerson, Mosaic
R. Iyer, Mosaic
S. Mohammad, Golder

LO51109_642.doc

If you have any questions, please do not
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